The original documents are located in Box C41, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 6/3/1976 (1)" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 3, 1976

Dear Gail:

Mrs. Ford and I thoroughly enjoyed our visit to Michigan on May 15 and 16. Your fine secretarial skills in the Staff Office were invaluable. I want you to know of my sincere appreciation for all that you did to ensure success on this occasion.

With warm best wishes,

P.S. epn were Miss Gail MacFarlane 250 Michigan, NE.

Grand Rapids, Michigan